


 

Metropolitan Water District of Salt Lake & Sandy 
3430 East Danish Road, Cottonwood Heights, UT 84093 

Phone: 801-942-1391   Fax: 801-942-3674 

www.mwdsls.org  
 

December 15, 2020 

 

Spencer Cox, Lieutenant Governor Submitted Electronically 

Lieutenant Governor’s Office 

Utah State Capital Complex, Suite 200 

350 North State Street 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 

 

 Re: Bangerter Annexation 

 

Dear Lieutenant Governor Cox: 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Metropolitan Water District of Salt Lake & Sandy is filing the 

following documents with the Lieutenant Governor for the above-referenced annexation: 

 

1. Resolution No. 1908 from the District’s Board of Trustees approving annexation of the 

property in compliance with Utah Code Section 17B-1-415, and 

2. An approved final local entity plat, each signed by the plat surveyor, the District’s 

General Manager, and the Salt Lake County Surveyor. 

 

The resolution and plat are submitted in PDF format as separate attachments with this letter. 

 

We understand that, if you determine the materials meet the appropriate state requirements, you 

will issue a certificate of annexation. We appreciate your assistance with this process. If you 

have any questions, please contact me at 801-942-9687 or allen@mwdsls.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ammon Allen, P.E. 

Engineering Supervisor 

mailto:allen@mwdsls.org
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